
 

 

 
Committee on Preparation for Ministry Report         

June 6, 2020 

 

Moderators: Rev. Dr. Cambria Kaltwasser 

  Rev. Dr. David Ullom  

 

Members: Elder Gwen Deflefsen  

  Elder John Mayne 

  Rev. Dr. Tom Murray 

  Elder Karen Roed 

   

 

Certified Ready:      

   

Candidates: 

 

Inquirers: Duane Mullen 

   

 

CRE:   Kendall Von Glan   

   

 

    

  

 

The Committee on Preparation for Ministry met on June 1, 2020 with 5 members and two ex-

officio members in attendance. 

 

Upcoming Meeting: 

● September 14th, 2020 

   

Action Items for Presbytery 

● The CPM recommends that the Presbytery examine Duane Mullen in order to be moved 

from Inquiry to Candidacy in his ongoing process of discernment and training for  

ministry. 

 

Other Activity of the Committee 

● Inquirer Travis Remme has discerned a call to pursue ordination with the United 

Methodist Church. He has been removed from the roll of Inquirers.  

 


